
Stylishly Simple.

December 2011

A monthly enewsletter promoting
SUSUSUSUSUZETZETZETZETZETTE BOULTE BOULTE BOULTE BOULTE BOULAIS DESIGNSAIS DESIGNSAIS DESIGNSAIS DESIGNSAIS DESIGNS

at www.SuzetteBoulais.com
Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com

     The holidays are here and so is
your chance to add some splash to
the greeting cards you send  this
year. Why not plan to send some of
my individually, hand-painted
“Holiday Splash” notecards?
     These elegant red, green and
gold notecards are on special this
month  - only $1.75 a piece. To
place your order, contact me today
at Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

Peoria USA tee shirts are a hit among YMCA group
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Make a holiday splash!

      As always, it is an honor to contribute pieces of art to good causes. I
especially enjoyed contributing one of my paintings to a fund-raiser for
acclaimed blues musician Robin Crowe.
    Held at Peoria Expo Gardens on Saturday, November 19th, the fund-
raiser helped offset some medical bills Robin
incurred after undergoing major surgery.
    Various items
auctioned at the
event included
signed guitars from
Ted Nugent, Kim
Symmonds (Savoy
Brown) and Gary
Richrath (REO
Speedwagon). To
the right is the 18” x
24” matted and
framed painting I
donated, “May The
Sun Circle You.”

“May The Sun Circle You”

      A special thanks goes to my workout
friends at the Peoria YMCA for being
such big fans of my various Peoria tee
shirt designs. In the photo to the right you
can see the Y members modeling their
new Peoria USA long sleeve tees and
sweatshirts. Let me know if your group
would like some Peoria USA shirts, too.
For prices contact me at
Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

For a complete listing of designs please visit my website at www.SuzetteBoulais.com
Feel free to forward this enews to friends and colleagues!


